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 Elizabeth Petrie COMMNT2015/2908/P 21/08/2015  10:56:19 Dear Camden Council

I am writing to comment on the planning application for the 108 Fordwych Road reference 

2015/2908/P. 1

The property (108) forms part of a symmetrical development, the centre line of which falls between No 

108/110. As it currently stands the proposed extension specified depth of 4 Metres compromises the 

distinctive style and character of this late 40’s development. 

Any extension should be

The same depth as the existing projecting single storey (original) structures on either side (104 & 106) 

(112 & 114). This would help to minimise loss of light, loss of view and a sense of being 

overshadowed.

The bricks should be a close match to the bricks used throughout the development.

The distinctive bond pattern used throughout the development and other buildings backing on to the 

development should be recreated.

The windows opening size and window layout & style used throughout the development, to be 

maintained in the proposed extension.

I would be grateful if you could notify me when a decision is made on this application, with details of 

any conditions attached to it.

Elizabeth Petrie

104 Fordwych 

Road

London

NW2 3NL
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